
 

 

 

10 July 2020 

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
End of term organisation  
 
Further to my last letter, we have now finalised our end of Year 6 arrangements.  
 
Over the last month, the school has been open to Year 6, Year 5 bubbles and the children of key workers.  It 
has been great to see the pupils back in school albeit under very different circumstances. 
 
Due to our strict Covid-19 risk assessments, we will not be able to invite pupils who are not currently attending 
school onsite for a class meet up, either in person nor virtually via Google Meets.  Sadly, having investigated 
the possibility of a virtual meet up we have decided that this cannot go ahead due to safeguarding concerns 
regarding pupils not having secure school Google accounts. 
 
Traditionally, Year 6 pupils in school sign each other’s shirts on the last day. Pupils will NOT be able to do this 
this year because of our social distancing procedures. Teachers have spoken to the pupils about this in their 
bubbles.   Thank you to everyone who has sent in their contribution to the Year 6 farewell video. This will be 
on the website next week. We will text you a link to it when it is live. 
 
We have collated all the Year Book entries and the finished books will be sent home with pupils in school next 
Tuesday.   For those pupils not currently attending school these will available to collect from school on Tuesday 
14 July at the allocated time below. You will be able to collect the Year Book, exercise books and secondary 
school transition book (to complete and take to your new school in September).  You will need to bring a 
strong carrier bag to carry them home. This is also the final opportunity to collect any other property left in 
school. 
 
If you do not have any further use for your child’s school jumper we would be grateful if you would donate it 
to our school. 
 
Year Book collection times Tuesday 14 July: 
 
Zephaniah Class:  10:00am - 11:00am 
 
Kipling Class:  11:00am - 12:00 noon 
 
Rosen Class:  12:15pm - 1:15pm 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Amy Fry 
Deputy Headteacher  


